

Camp Paw's COVID-19 Plan

Statement released March 18, 2020

Currently we are proceeding as planned with Camp Paw. The final decision as to the status of Camp Paw will be made on the date that Sponsor reg closes, June 5, 2020. If Camp Paw were to be canceled (or postponed, if possible) all registration money would be refunded at that time. The staff are following guidance from the CDC and the Montana DPHHS in this matter.

Thankfully, a cancellation would not put Camp Paw in dire financial straits. Camp Paw is financially frugal and has sufficient cash from previous years to cover the minimal cancellation fees/loss of deposits that we would incur. None of the registration money received this year has been spent. Rest assured that regardless of what happens we plan to be around for many years to come.

Regards,

Tundra Husky and the entire Camp Paw staff